
Nothing is more important to Simmons Dining
than food safety and the customer experience
we del iver.  We take all  customer concerns about
food quality very seriously and investigate every
incident that is brought to our attention. We
encourage anyone with a concern about their
dining experience to contact one of our
managers on duty in the dining location, or one
of our associates, so we can provide immediate
attention. 

OUR DINING COMMITMENT

We welcome all comments and suggestions. 

Additionally, you can contact us here:
Text: 617-407-2611
Email: lupis-heather@aramark.com

Heather Lupis
General Manager
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